
 

 

 
Dear St. Patrick Families, 
 
We have some very important decisions to make for our Parish School of Religion, and we need 
your input and help! 
 
I know you are all dealing with the policies and procedures from the school districts of your 
child(ren), and we want to provide the best and most safe environment for them as well. 
We already know that we are unable to offer two sessions on the same night, there simply is not 
enough time to sanitize in between each session. We have put together a very small survey that 
we need you to complete, please! 
 
It addresses a few different areas. 
1)      Are you comfortable sending your child to in-person classes? 
2)      If you normally attended the later session on Wednesdays, and since we cannot have two 
sessions on Wednesday nights, would a later session on Tuesdays (6:30 pm) work for your 
family? 
3)      We are considering many different options for your child’s faith formation. If it looks like in 
person classes would be too difficult this year, would you be open to a two week summer 
session for PSR next summer? 
Please take the 2-5 minutes to complete this survey by Wednesday, August 5th. This will greatly 
help us in planning for this coming year. 
 
Click here 
https://forms.gle/QhEJBWMhgeMoYNRV6 
 
I also want to take this time to thank Peggy Webb. Peggy had planned to retire at the end of this 
past school year. Unfortunately due to COVID-19 we were unable to give her the sendoff she 
deserves after so many years of dedicated service. Her witness and passion has formed 
hundreds and hundreds of children here at St. Patrick Parish. We are so grateful for her ongoing 
and continued YES to Jesus! She is an inspiration to us all. If you get a chance, please reach 
out to her to show your own gratitude for her service. 
 
Please take the 2 minutes to complete the survey! If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me. Please be assured of my prayer for you and your family. 
 
Peace, 
 
Fr. Brian Fischer 
Pastor 
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